
Our Volunteers are the Best! 
We often tell people how brilliant our 
Volunteers are now we can prove it.  

On the 31st of November a small group of 
Museum staff attended an awards ceremony 
at Athena in Leicester.  For the Leicester 
and Leicestershire Tourism awards. We had 
been nominated for an award for the “Best Volunteer Teem” and we came home with 
the trophy and a certificate.  (visit the Museum to view the Trophy) 

Everyone that works for FIPT is a volunteer, even those who get paid volunteer for 
a lot more hours than they are ever paid for. From our Chairman and Committee to 
those who come to the museum in whatever capacity we could not run a successful 
operation without them. We owe a big THANKS to them all.   

If you are reading this and not part of the team please think about joining us, it 
isn't just work, it can be fun. 


